
 
 
 
 
At the moment, the allotment sites are open 
according to Government advice. This may 
change so please check on the latest information. 
 
Please follow all government guidelines on 
isolation, social distancing and other precautions 
according to age group and situation.  
 
Please do not attend the site if you are unwell or 
someone you have been in contact with has 
become unwell. Please stick to the isolation 
timescales as set out by the government.  
 
Please maintain social distance (2 metres).  
 
Please use good hygiene around locks, gates and 
taps etc (hand sanitiser or wipes). 
 
Obviously if you are concerned that there is a risk 
then please do not attend the site. 
 
Theresa Watt. Public Open Spaces Officer 
01452 396595        24

th
 March 2020.  


